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          Monday 16th March 2020 
 

Dear parents,  
 

Confirmation of COVID-19 closure and planned re-opening of Attenborough School  
 

As directed by our host nation, as a preventative measure against COVID-19, we will now remain 
closed until after the Easter holidays. The planned first day of the summer term is set for all year 
groups and the nursery as Tuesday 21st April from 0830hrs.  
 
Any questions relating to learning provision during the period of closure up to Friday 3rd April 
should be directed to your child’s class teacher. Class teachers can be contacted during school 
hours via the means of communication outlined in class provision letter. Should there be any further 
issues, the following two mobile telephones are also available and will be operational on school 
days between 0900-1500hrs. 
 
Mobile numbers: 0172 208 8192    /   0172 218 4950  
 
 
For families and children who are scheduled to leave us prior to Tuesday 21st April. All educational 
documents required to register and support learning at your new school can be collected from the 
school office on Wednesday 1st April between 0900-1100hrs. We would like to wish all of our posted 
families the very best of luck in their next adventure.  
 
During this very difficult time, as a school community we encourage all to take care and look after 
their loved ones. We will continue to communicate with you during our period of closure and based 
on current guidance we are very much looking forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 21st April 
from 0830hrs.   

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

  
 

 
Mr Andrew Chapman  
Headteacher  
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